Inuvik Letter

Box 1184, Inuvik, N.W.T.
July 20, 1973

Dear Howard, and gang —

Well, the Northern Games are
on again — but this time two
weeks later — Aug. 17, 18, 19,
20 — and at Ft. Good Hope.

A press release from the Nor-
thern Games Association issued
tast night reads: '‘Early today
the settlement of Fort Good
Hope announced that they would
be pleased to host Northern
Games August 17, 18, 19, and
20th.

“"Also Northern Games recev-
ed officially a $22,000 commit-
ment to add to the $14,000
from Territorial Government and
$4,500 from private contribu-
tions."”

I guess they are going to end
up with lots more people than
at Coppermine, and expect to
put most everybody in tents.

No time for more now, but
wanted you to 'get this as soon
-as possible.

Lois



